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Dosher Volunteers award 3 college scholarships 

SOUTHPORT—The Dosher Volunteers have awarded $3,000 scholarships to each 

of three women who are pursuing college studies in the healthcare field. The students are 

(alphabetically) Rylee Ashburn, Hannah M. Combs and Eliza J. Fish. 

Ashburn, a 2017 graduate from South Brunswick High School, plans to study 

medicine at East Carolina University.

Combs works as a licensed practical nurse for Brunswick County Detention Center 

and is studying at Brunswick Community College to become a registered nurse. She 

graduated from South Brunswick High in 2012.

Fish graduated from West Brunswick High School this month and plans to study 

medicine at University of North Carolina-Chapel Hill.

Dosher Volunteers are an independent group of women and men formed in 1972 

who serve patients at Dosher Memorial Hospital. Read more about them at 

www.Dosher.org/Volunteers.  
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(Editor’s note: See group photo and caption on page 2.)



Dosher Volunteers Scholarship Committee Chair Verda Darrell poses with scholarship 
recipients Rylee Ashburn, Hannah M. Combs and Eliza J. Fish, and Volunteers                

Vice-president Jeri Robinson.


